

March17, 2010

Ms. Tiina Lehtinen, Museum Director Finnish Museum of Horology Opinkuja 2 02100 Espoo, Finland

Dear Ms. Letinen,

We here at the NAWCC Library & Research Center at the National Watch and Clock Museum very much appreciate having received a complimentary copy of the beautifully photographed book by Esko Koivisto, *Aikarauta*, from your Museum; and we will now be adding this book to our Library's Reference Collection. We thank you for your institution's generosity in making this copy available to us, and now our Library will have information on the Könnis and their clocks.

Sincerely,

Sharon Gordon

NAWCC Library Director

Itaren Gadan